Missioning Ceremony

Dalton House, Ryde - 27th June 2024

Caitlin Edmondson, Health & Well Being Manager, and
Ryde FCS Staff, Elizabeth Russo, Elizabeth McKay and
Aloma Lyons were missioned at Dalton House Calvary
Ryde on 27th June 2024

LCM Sisters from Ryde who were able to attend joined
Srs Helen Kelly and Kathleen Cotterill together with
Chris Mansfield (the Office Manager from Region
Administration Centre) who managed to connect online
with other office staff and offered to take photographs.

Donna Issacs (Co Ordinator at Ryde) and the FCS Staff had
arranged for a lovely afternoon tea to follow in the card room.
The LCM Ryde Sisters who had attended the missioning,

were then able to also join with Bev Neill and the Affiliates for
Sydney North (Ryde) who were meeting in the Auditorium for
their gathering Liturgy and afternoon Tea,

(enhanced with Bev’s scones, always a favourite), and enjoyed
catching up together.




